MINUTES OF 23rd MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

    The Executive Committee met at 10.00 A.M. on Saturday the 18th Mar.,2006 in Community Centre-I, due to poor attendance postponed by 30minutes and meeting started at 10.30 AM.  The list of the members present is annexed. 

1)  Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:

The draft minutes of the 22nd meeting were discussed in detail as some EC members who are not present during the original discussion raised many questions and finally was approved with some corrections at 12.30PM.

  2) Discussion on Security Scenario

A letter was circulated informing the security situation and the requirements of the security department by the department-in-charge. Some members during the discussion felt that a more detailed study is required and a list of Do’s and Don’t’s duly approved by EC need to be displayed. As regards the performance of the present security agency, the EC was unanimous that its performance is lacklustre and need to be replaced. It was decided by EC that as, earlier the sub-committee on the Security suggested some agencies earlier, the security department may once again examine their suitability by field visits to the place of their work and if found suitable, may be engaged w.e.f. 1/5/06 replacing the existing agency. If not found suitable, the department may scrutinize the will agencies and come up with a suitable proposal before EC at the earliest possible date.

The meeting ended at 2.30PM with a vote of thanks to the chair 

